
NEWLETTER May 2024 
 
Competitions 
There have been a number of competitions since the last newsletter with all of 
our entrants competing well, showing good judo spirit and coming away with 
gold, silver and bronze medals. Well done to you all! 
 
Gradings 
We are currently working through gradings with both juniors and seniors with a 
number of parents achieving their first grading. Further gradings will be held in 
October 2024. Parents are always welcome to join us on the senior mat!  
 
Finding Your Feet 
In April, some of the coaches attended a Finding Your Feet programme held by 
the BJA. The aim of the course is to provide training for none judo players in the 
community to reduce the risk of injury should they fall over. We will be looking 
to offer sessions in the near future. 
 
Venue 
With our current venue remaining uncertain, if anyone has any ideas or  
contacts of potential venues, please let us know so we can add them to our list. In 
addition to being able to offer judo sessions at least twice a week, we are keen to 
secure a home where we can provide a wider range of community activities.  
 
Hadley Fete 
We are putting on a demonstration at Hadley Village Green on Sunday 7th June 
for 1 hour between 12pm—4pm (time to be confirmed) if you are able to attend, 
please let Rebecca know. 
 
 
 
 



Social Event 
We will be organising social events for the summer, an adults and a children’s 
event, details to follow. 
 
Pete’s 60th Birthday 
If you haven’t heard already—today, Tuesday 21st May 2024—is Coach Pete’s BIG 
60th BIRTHDAY! And he’s coaching on his birthday! 
We hope you will join us in wishing him a VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY and we may 
need some help giving him the bumps! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The newsletters will also be available to view online. 


